ROBERTSON TRAILHEAD 

Why is this location called the Robertson Trailhead?

[bookmark: _GoBack]In 1962, when the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources was purchasing land to create the Lodi Marsh Wildlife Area, Neva Robertson sold 280 acres on the west side of the Lodi-Springfield Road.  This was the largest single acquisition of land for the future wildlife area.  The Robertson property contained 9 of the 15 springs forming the headwaters of Spring Creek. 
 
Spring Creek is a Class II trout stream with a native brook trout population.  
